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Welcome Back! 

 

Dear Families  

What a wonderful week we have had despite the dreadful weather! 

Every single class has settled in so beautifully and we are all full of pride. We began our week with a 

special assembly looking at our values and how they can help us to keep safe and to learn. The children 

have been learning about 'wonderful walking', about playing kindly and safely and about eating our 

dinners politely amongst other things! The impact has been fantastic which has been so lovely to see. 

Thank you for your patience while we have been working to resolve issues on Arbor. We are now able to 

take bookings for the Den and are anticipating solving this very soon. We will contact you with updates. 

Morning drop off has been a great success. Punctuality has been excellent and our attendance has been 

over 96%. Next week, classroom doors will close at 8:30 and the gates will close at 8:40. Between these 

times, members of our team will accompany children to their classrooms. From 8:40, children will need 

to be signed in at the office. Thank you for all your support with this. 

We are delighted to welcome some new members of staff to our team. In our Reception classes, we 

welcome Mrs Murdoch, Mrs Palomo and Miss Janeway and in Year 4, we welcome Mrs Craddock. 

Working with our School Business Manager and in our office team, we have Miss Harris. Welcome to our 

wonderful school! 

Today we are saying a sad goodbye to the amazing Mrs Munt. After working for many years in our school, 

Mrs Munt is following her dream to work at the hospital, working with the clinical team. We wish her 

every happiness for her future.  



Please do have a read of our reminders below with important information. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and are looking forward to welcoming you back to school on 

Monday. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Sutton   

Our Wonderful School in pictures! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Summer Reading Challenge! 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Summer Reading Challenge at their local library. Thank 

you for sending some fabulous photos into Mrs. Napier.  



 

1 - Maddox with his certificate 

 

2 - Elvis with his certificate  



 

3 - Emily with her medal and certificate  



 

4 - Ben with his medal and certificate 



 

5 - Logan with his certificate and medal  



 

6 - Isla with her certificate and medal 



 

7 - Marnie with her medal and certificate 

Our very own Mini 'Peppi' 

Over the holidays, Ollie from Year R became 'mini Peppi' when Jay Miller's circus came to visit the Isle of 

Wight and got involved in their performance. We are so proud of your confidence Ollie and cannot wait 

to see next year's photo! Well done Ollie.  



 

Reminders for the week 

• We will be sending 'Data Collection' forms home today on paper. Please return on Monday to 

your child's class teacher if no later then Thursday 12th September. Thank you in advance.  

• We no longer have our families email address (families@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk). Alternatively, 

please email any enquires to admin@lanesendprimary.co.uk or you can now message the office 

team via the Arbor in app messaging service and we can help you with any issues. Thank you.  

• Please can we kindly request that adults don't come in and use our toilets. Our lovely office 

team is so very busy. Thank you for your understanding.  

• Water bottles: Please remember your child's water bottle from home every day. These need to 

be filled with water please due to tooth hygiene and care. If you have concerns, please let Mrs 

Sutton know. Thank you.  

• Fruit Donations  - KS1 continue to receive their funded fruit donations for their morning snack. 

We would love any fruit donations for our KS2 classroom fruit bowls so our KS2 children can 

enjoy a healthy fruit snack too. We would be so grateful. 

• School photo day is Friday 13th September - please ensure your child brings their blue slip with 

them this day for these. Children who would usually have P.E on this day can bring their kit with 

mailto:admin@lanesendprimary.co.uk


them instead of wearing it in for this week only so that they are in uniform for their school 

photos. Thank you. 

P.E Times 

 

Children can now come in to school in their P.E Kits on their P.E Days. Please see the table below to see 

when your child's classes PE day is.  

This Friday, we have our school photos so for this week only, please can children come into school in 

their school uniform and bring their PE in to change into. Thank you! 



 

Relish! 

 

The children are really enjoying their lunches with our new school catering company, Relish. Your child's 

lunch need to be booked by families on the Relish website Relish, (please be aware that once you have 

made your child's selection at home these cannot be changed in school). Please talk through the menu 

attached with your child and chose their lunch choices together. This is a lovely way to sit down and talk 

food and plan for the week ahead. Thank you.  

https://relishschoolfood.co.uk/parents/


 

8 - Week 1 of the menu 

 

9 - Week 2 

 

10 - Week 3 



Dates for your Diary 



 



• Friday 13th September - School Individual Photos  

• W/C 16th September: Family meetings with teachers  

• Friday 27th September: Flu Immunisation Clinic - link will be sent next week 

Join our Team! 

 



 



11 - Please email finance.manager@lanesendprimary.co.uk for more information or for an application pack.  

Community News and Events 
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